
Contact:  Gloria Allred 

Phone:  323-653-6530 

Email:  gallred@amglaw.com 

  

Response of attorney Gloria Allred to yesterday’s statement by Prince Andrew 

that he is willing to help law enforcement regarding Jeffrey Epstein 

  

 I am very pleased that Prince Andrew stated yesterday that “I am willing to 

help any appropriate law enforcement agency with their investigations, if re-

quired.”  

 

 I am glad that he is willing to speak to law enforcement, although I am not 

sure what he means by “if required.”  Is he insisting that he be served with a sub-

poena to testify or is he willing to speak to law enforcement without being legally 

required to do so?  

 

 My clients who are victims of Jeffrey Epstein have spoken to law enforce-

ment without being “required” to do so. 

  

 I urge Prince Andrew to contact the investigators for the U.S. Attorneys’ Of-

fice for the Southern District of New York and volunteer to be interviewed by 

them without conditions and without delay.  

  

Attorney Gloria Allred 

November 21, 2019 
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